

July 10, 2012

Paul Grimes, Village Manager Village of Orland Park 14700 Ravinia Avenue Orland Park, IL 60462

Dear Mr. Grimes:

The Orland Park Public Library is currently doing some remodeling of its Teen Area which serves our junior high and high school age patrons. The Board of Library Trustees has approved funds to upgrade the computer kiosks, add some café style seating, an audio listening station, a video gaming unit and other technology to revitalize this area.

Our Teen Librarian, who also is an art teacher in School District 135, would like to change the current neon signs on the wall and do a 3D art piece using various letters from old retail signs. We noticed that in the 143<sup>rd</sup> Plaza, there are four red letters spelling CAFÉ which have not been torn down as of yet. We were hoping the Village could donate these four letters to be used in our artwork which would hang in the Teen Area on the second floor. We have already purchased other letters for this art piece from flea markets.

If the Board of Village Trustees could approve the donation of these four letters, we would be very grateful. I look forward to hearing from you on this art project.

Yours truly,

Mary K. Weimar Library Director

Mary K. Weiman